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Below are comments from Scottish Conservative leader Ruth Davidson following
her meeting with new Prime Minister Boris Johnson today.

“First and foremost, the Prime Minister and I spoke about our shared
determination to strengthen the Union and to make the case against Nicola
Sturgeon’s plans for a second referendum on independence.

“We also discussed the many ways the UK Government can work in Scotland, for
Scotland, to boost our economy and support key Scottish businesses.

“On Brexit, the Prime Minister has made clear the government’s preference is
to leave the European Union with a deal. I back him wholeheartedly in that
aim.

“Indeed, all 13 Scottish Conservative MPs backed a deal the last time one was
presented in the House of Commons, as did the Prime Minister.

“The SNP’s warnings about No Deal are utterly hypocritical.

“Nicola Sturgeon has already made clear that SNP MPs will vote against any
deal the new Prime Minister brings to parliament, just as they voted against
the deal brought forward by Theresa May three times.

“Rather than complain from the sidelines, it’s time the First Minister worked
with colleagues across the UK, and supported a deal that delivers on the
referendum result, gives clarity to Scottish business, delivers for the
Scottish fishing industry, and works for us all.”
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